
Fieldend Repainting 
Thank you to everyone who took part in the colour scheme survey. 41 houses 
voted, with a 75% majority in favour of a new colour scheme of Dusk Puddle  
and Blue Willow (thanks to Jess at no:26 for the mock-up shown above).  
Mark will be starting work on March 23rd and is expected to finish in late 
July, weather permitting. The plan is for him to work through the estate in 
order starting from no:1. If you have holiday plans that will affect when your 
house can be painted please get in touch with Barbara (no:38).  
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Tidy Day 
The next tidy day 
will take place at 10 
am on March 7th in 
the West Square. 
We’ll be doing a 
general tidy up as 
well as planting 
wildflowers. Please 
come along and 
help out. 

Green Electricity 
If you’d like to 
switch to the same 
environmentally-
friendly provider 
that supplies 
Fieldend’s 
communal 
electricity you can 
use the link below 
to get £50 credit for 
yourself, and for 
Fieldend.www.bulb.
me/fieldendr5245 

Welcome 
Welcome to our 
newest Fieldend 
neighbours, Wai 
Lan, Zoe, Jun and 
Bo at no:12. 

60TH ANNIVERSARY 
This year’s Fieldend 
Summer Party will take 
place on July 18th and 
will also mark the 60th 
anniversary of 
Fieldend. We would 
welcome any 
suggestions to help 

commemorate the 
event. We’re also 
seeking old photos of 
Fieldend to use in a 
slideshow for the party 
- if you have any you’d 
like to share, please 
drop them off in a 
named envelope to 

CO-TREASURER 
We would welcome 

volunteers to take on 
the role of Co-Treasurer. 

Don’t worry, no 
accounting experience 
is necessary! If you’d 
like to help, please 

contact Sarah (no:8).



New Fieldend Sign 
Thanks to Theo (no:44) for installing the new sign at the entrance to Fieldend - the sign is more 
durable and we hope that it should also stand out more at night.  

Improved security 
In addition to the new sign, the police have installed a temporary CCTV camera on the entrance road 
in order to provide extra garage security and discourage unwanted visitors. In the event of any anti-
social behaviour, police will be able to cross-reference footage from the camera. If you become aware 
of any anti-social or criminal behaviour on Fieldend, please let the police know promptly so that 
footage can be reviewed within a reasonable time frame. The camera will be in place until the end of 
March.
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FRAL DIRECTORS 
To contact FRAL: fralbusiness@outlook.com  

Chair  

Sarah Dietz (8) sarahdietzuk@gmail.com  

Secretary  

Shaun Betteridge (28) 

shaun.betteridge@travelport.com  

Treasurer  

Colin Hatton-Smith (6) chs@blueyonder.com  

Gardens Director  

Sally Stones (27) fieldendtrees@gmail.com  

Maintenance Director  

Theo Williams (44) theo.williams1@gmail.com  

Minutes Secretary  

Jean Ridley-Thomas (3) jridleythomas@gmail.com  

Newsletter  

Jamie Ewbank (11) fralnewsletter@gmail.co.uk  

Fieldend website: www.fieldend.com 


